
From: Camia Young camia@ohu.nz
Subject: Collett's Corner - requesting your feedback

Date: 23 April 2024 at 7:45 AM
To: Collett's Corner info@collettscorner.nz

Kia ora

Thank you for your patience as we worked through negotiations on offers received in March to buy the land. 

This email has two purposes, first to share details on two of the offers, and second, to request feedback from 
Collett’s Corner shareholders on your preferred direction.

This document outlines three possible pathways. Once you have read it, please indicate your preference here 
by 8 May at 5pm. Your feedback will help to inform the decision to accept one of the offers or wait for a better 
offer. 

If you have questions please do not hesitate to reach out by phone or email: camia@ohu.nz or 021 1125 087. All 
questions and answers will be included in the Q&A at the bottom of the summary document. 

Kindly, 

Camia Young
Collett’s Corner Director
021 1125 087
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